
B IS H O p’s HOUSE,
1 May 1917e 

KENNINGTON PARK.S.E.^^

Dear Miss Picton-Turbevill,

I am very grateful to you for your letter, 

and for your kind thought of sending me your 

interesting and valuable book* I daresay you 

know that I am seliding on the Archbishops’ 

Committee which is investigating the question, 

and I will of course most carefully read your 

book, and I am sure that it will help me in 

the enquiry.

I will write to you later on about it.

Yours very sincerely.


